
Separation Anxiety: Noncompete 
agreements protect the practice 
when a veterinarian leaves, but 
they are not always enforceable
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Holland & Hart's Animal Health and Pet Products Industry Group co-chair 
and corporate attorney Nicole Snyder discusses noncompete agreements 
as they pertain to veterinary practices, including the types of agreements in 
play, the pros and cons of each, and the issues of enforceability, in the 
article titled “Separation anxiety” published by Today's Veterinary Business 
in its August/September 2018 issue.

Nicole Snyder is a partner at Holland & Hart, where she advises clients on 
mergers, acquisitions and complex employment matters. She is a member 
of the American Veterinarian Medical Law Association and co-chairs the 
firm's Animal Health and Pet Products Industry Group.

To read the full article, click here.
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